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Lui'hé n Church
LENES

“Are We Going to Have ...”

the Live Nativity? Is it okay with the governor’s new guidelines?
Yes! Our Drive-Through Live Nativity is Scheduled for Saturday, December 19 from 2:00-4:00 in the
afternoon. (We checked to make sure, and we are within the guidelines!)

.the Sunday School Christmas Program?

Unfortunately, no. Like so many things this year precautions with regard to COVID led to a decision to not
hold the Program.

the Annual Christmas Dinner?
Unfortunately, no. (See #2)

the Christmas Eve Candlelight Worship?
Yes! We will be limited to 100 worshipers, and communion will be served in pre-sealed packets
distributed to people in the pews.

.Sunday School?
5th Grade and below will receive a lesson packet in the mail (snail mail) at the beginning of each week.
6-12th Grade meets via Zoom on Sunday mornings at 9:00

.Confirmation classes?

Yes! Pastor will host Zoom sessions for both groups. (Any parents that are okay with your children
participating in-person can bring them! (6:00 start time for the 6-7th Graders and 7:00 start time for the
8-9th Graders.) We are limited to 40 minutes per Zoom session, so everyone should have their Bibles and
study books and be ready to go at start time.

Please continue to pray for an end to COVID and thanks for asking!
Pastor David

Send your questions to pastor@livingwordlutheran.net




